
Submission to the Australian and Children’s Screen Content Review 

 

To whom it may concern,  
 
Thank you for reviewing current practise regarding finding and support to generated television 
productions and screening in Australia.  
 
Australian made children’s television is so important for our up and coming and future generations 
to connect to as it is relatable and hones our Australian culture. 
 
Please consider when making decisions.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Martine Quigley 
Teacher, Principal, Artist 

 


